
Art Show: ‘Behold—Our world’  

Wow! Spectacular! Amazing! Incredible! are just a few words I’ve heard to describe 
our whole school art show. This is my first art show and I have been completely 
amazed by what has been achieved.  Fitting for such a quality exhibition, it was 
opened with two events. In the morning the official ribbon cutting was conducted at 
the students’ opening. Students heard from our guest speaker, illustrator and  
architect, Antonia Presenti. Later that evening Costa Georgiadis, landscape architect 
and television presenter, opened it for our parents, carers and the community.  We 
thank our guest speakers, Mayor of Woollahra, Susan Wynne, Director,  
Educational Leadership, Paul Owens and other visiting principals and teachers for  
attending. Thank you also to our auctioneer and parent, Mr. Adam Kant for such an 
entertaining auction of the class artworks. 

Ava in Year 4 said, ‘Art is happiness and 
joy” and this is what we experienced 
throughout the term as students studied 
art and artists. Students learnt about 
artists as well as the mediums and  
techniques they use. They each made an 
individual piece, which will become a 
treasured art piece at home at the  
conclusion of the exhibition, as well as collaborating on a class piece. Their 
happiness and joy could be heard as they entered the exhibition, as the first 
very excited visitors . The teachers and I wished we could have bottled it up! 

 

The art show is also a lovely community event which has seen many parents and  
carers volunteer in the classroom. It is wonderful to have you all back on school 
grounds.  Many of you have also visited the exhibition before or after school and I  
encourage others, if they have the opportunity, to attend before it closes next  
Tuesday afternoon. 

The scale of what has been achieved is incredible and a testament to all the teachers 
at Rose Bay Public School.  Led by Ms. Mullens, Ms. Smith and the Art Committee, all 
our dedicated, creative, caring teachers have worked tirelessly to ensure that all  
students could become artists who exhibit their work in a first class exhibition. A 
HUGE thank you to all our teachers. Thank you also to our support staff who work 
tirelessly behind the scenes supporting our teachers. This has been a real team effort 
with everyone pitching in to help where they can. Thank you, thank you, thank you.   

Cherie Stone 
Principal 
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Rose Bay Public School 

9th September 2022 
Term 3: Week 8 

What’s on 

• 13 September Principal’s morning 
tea 

• 14-16 September Year 5 camp 

• 20 September Kindy 2023 parent 
information session 

• 23 September last day of term 

• 10 October students return for 
Term 4 

 



On Wednesday 7th September, we celebrated the
opening of our Art Show!

We had a very special assembly with
some guests including Susan Wynne
(Mayor of Woollahra), Bree Alami

(Director of RBOOSH) and teachers from
other schools. 

We were so lucky to
have Antonia Pesenti,
local architect and

illustrator, speak to us
and officially open our

show! She has illustrated
lots of books in our

library including
Alphabetical Sydney and

Numerical Street. 

Emma from Year 5 talked
about how important the Art

Show is to us! 

Olive from Year 1 and
Anotnia cut the ribbon
to officially open the

show!

ART BY THE BAY OPENING
Behold: Our World! 

It was a great assembly.
Thank you to all our special

guests for attending. 



Then, we all got to walk through
the show!

"It was wonderful to see all the hard work
from RBPS students pay off"- Zahra, Year 6

"Seeing my
artwork in the

gallery made me
feel very proud

and artistic
because it

turned out very
well."- Cody,

Year 3

Some classes took photos in front
of the wings on the stage!

Don't forget to check out the show-
open before and after school until

Tuesday 13th September. 



Curriculum News 

 

Rose Bay Public School: leading the way with technology 

Led by Ms. Mullens, the Stage 3 teachers have been working with a group of students on an  
augmented reality (AR) project.  Using iPads, the students created the four seasons as worlds and us-
ers can tour and play in each world. This can be seen if you visit the art show. On Tuesday this week 
Ms. Mullens was asked by Apple to present at an Apple Education event for educators Australia-wide. 
She was able to  discuss the project and the educational processes used by the students to develop 
the AR. Rose Bay Public School is leading the way with authentically using technology! 

NAPLAN 
Our school NAPLAN results have been released and earlier this week the student NAPLAN reports 
were posted home. NAPLAN is one set of data which records a snapshot of Year 3, 5, 7 & 9 students’ 
achievements in time. This year Rose Bay Public School has seen an increase in most learning areas. In 
Year 3  there was an increase in reading, spelling, grammar and punctuation and a similar result in  
numeracy. In Year 5 there has been an increase in reading, writing, spelling and numeracy. An  
amazing achievement! This demonstrates the professionalism, expertise and dedication of all our 
teachers. Please note that there is no growth data this year as the Year 5 cohort did not sit the test in 
2020 due to COVID. 

Congratulations to our Principal Award Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 2:  Ava, Naomi, Chloe, Oliver, Adir and Cleo 
 Year 3:  Kirill, Spencer, Isabella, Ronit, Max, Sienna and Oliver 
 Year 4: Hannah, Ava and Dylan; Year 5: Allison and  Year 6: Zahra and Lucas 

 A Principal's morning tea for our Term 3 award winners will be held on Tuesday, 13 September. 



Sport News 

 

SCPSSA Zone Athletics Carnival 2022 

 

After great results at our RBPS Athletics Carnival, 37 students were selected to represent 

Rose Bay Public School at the SCPSSA Zone Athletics Carnival at E.S Marks Field.  

 

We enjoyed many great individual races, field events and relays performed by each 

competitor in our Rose Bay Athletics Team. Rose Bay clearly has a great depth of talent 

and was awarded 3rd place overall amongst 17 schools.  

 

Mr Abbott, Mr Roby, Mrs Glen and Mrs Mills were very proud to see all RBPS children 

cheering each other on and shaking the hands of fellow competitors after their races – 

even if the end result wasn’t what they had hoped for. We were also lucky to have such 

many parents attend on the day to support the team.  

 

Congratulations to all members of our Athletics Team – especially the following children 

who did so well in their races they have been selected to represent SCPSSA at the  

Regional Athletics Carnival.  

 

Ava E – 11 years 1500m, 11 years 200m and 11 years 800m. 

Ezra N – 11 years 1500m and 11 years 800m. 

Niki D – 12 years 100m, senior long jump, senior shot put and senior high jump. 

Willa S – 11 years long jump.  

 

Special mention goes to Niki D who broke 2 long 

standing SCPSSA records on the day – Senior Girls Shot 

Put and Senior Girls Long Jump. Niki was also awarded 

the very prestigious Bob Laurendet Award for the best 

overall female athlete at the carnival which is well  

deserved.  

 

Being selected to go is a great achievement in itself 

and we wish them all the very best of luck.  

 

Sports Committee 

 



P & C News 

 

Our last function of the year is our Parent Fundraiser - Comedy For A Cause on the evening 
of Saturday 22nd October 2022. 
 
This one is just for the adults to come along have a good laugh.  Our last one sold out so don’t 
miss this one!  Look out for booking info in the next few days. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As with all our Fundraisers, we can’t do them without help from our community.  If you can vol-
unteer your time anytime between 5.00 – 11.00pm, please email rosebay-
publicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
Our Father’s & Carer’s Movie Night was a great success last week.  We had about 350 people 
there, and I’m sure most would agree it was such a fun night, especially for the kids.   
A huge thank you to all of our volunteers who helped at the fundraiser – we could not have done 
it without you. 
Thank you also to Greg Bloom of 1

st
 Street Financial for sponsoring our movie night.  We greatly 

appreciate your support. 
It made me so happy to see our wonderful community come together again.  An extra bonus 
was making just over $4,200 for our school. 
Join our P&C (just a gold coin donation each year) to be able to vote on where our money goes 
to for the school.  Email rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au to find out how. 
 

I will sadly be finishing up my time at RBPS at the end of this year, as my son is in Year 6. 
 

If you’re interested in taking on the rewarding volunteer position of President of the P&C, please 
email me at  

rosebaypublicschool-pres@pandcaffiliate.org.au  
and I can go over it with you. 

 
 
 
Like our Facebook page to keep up to date with P&C matters: https://m.facebook.com/
rosebaypublicschoolpcfundraisng 
 
To ensure our emails don’t go to your junk folders, please add us to your address book - 
rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
Jackie Bando 
Rose Bay Public School P&C President 

 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE YOUR RSA & CAN HELP AT 
OUR BAR AT SCHOOL FOR THE PARENT 
FUNDRAISER ON 22/10/22, PLEASE EMAIL 
rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
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mailto:kumon@kumonbondijunction.com.au
http://codecamp.com.au/rbps
https://bje.org.au/enrolnatif/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QnzWAr-trMjmV-PD9EiDvEcYxe4qltXhuqDQsirZgq4/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://australiansportscamps.com.au/
https://jnrengineers.com.au/

